Crump, Clifton

From: Mayor Tom Barrett

Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 8:23 AM
To: Crump, Clifton

Subject: FW: Vote Yes for Streetcar Project

From: Shane Krukowski [mailto:skrukowski@pblhg.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 10:24 PM

To: Dudzik, Joseph

Cc: Mayor Tom Barrett

Subject: Vote Yes for Streetcar Project

Joe,
Please vote in favor of the streetcar project.
I wanted to send my total support for the Milwaukee Streetcar project. As an entrepreneur who choose to locate

downtown Milwaukee and as a father of 3 choose to live in the city, I want to live in a growing world class city
that attracts young professionals, downtown development projects and conventions.

The street car project will do that for Milwaukee. I travel often and see other cities where streetcars and light
rail have a positive impact on my travel and those who [ know who live both in the city and outside (T'win
Cities). This combined with the already committed Federal funding to kickstart the project lead me to support
the initiative.

Please vote in favor of the streetcar project.
Thanks you,

Shane Krukowski

3463 S. 37th St.

Milwaukee, W1 53215
C: 414-303-3832




